
Dear Jerry and Patti Anne, 

Just a brief note to tell you how pleased the Clark Botanic Garden Auxiliary is to be using the Town 

Planner online as well as having a listing of our year's events and meetings in the Town Planner 

calendar.  

The online notices of our fundraising events for the Clark Botanic Garden reach so many villages and 

towns!   People have told me they saw the various announcements in the TP web site. 

The service you provide for our non-profit foundation is great.  

Thank you.  

 

Louise Schwarzschild  

Clark Botanical Gardens 

193 I U Willets Rd, Albertson, NY 11507 

(516) 484-2208 

 

 
 

 


